Ref: ESafety/SK/noc

10th March 2020



Dear Parent/Carer,

At Bloxwich Academy, we believe that online safety is an important part of protecting our children, with all pupils being taught how to stay safe online and behave appropriately. We believe that this approach can only be successful if we work together with parents to reinforce this advice while they are at home.

On Monday 16th March, Street Teams will be coming into school to give parents the tools, tips and an awareness they may need to help keep their children safe online. They will also talk about how much time the children spend online, outline conversation starters for parents to utilise with children, and provide a 'Family Contract' on internet use which can be completed with your child.

The workshop will be held in the Lower Hall between 2.00pm - 3.00pm. If you would like to attend, please contact the school office on 01922 710226 to book your place.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. S. Davies Headteacher







primarypostbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk

Bloxwich Academy Primary